July 23, 1999

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

LaSalle County Station, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-11 and NPF-18

NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374
Subject: Licensee Event Report #99-002-00

License Event Report #99-002-00, Docket #050-373 is being submitted to
your office in accordance with 10 CFR 50.73(a)(2)(i)

ComEd is committing to the following action: A General Information
Notice (GIN) describing this event and its cause will be distributed to all
departments performing Tech Spec surveillances. This action item is
being tracked by the Station’s corrective action program.

(ATM# 12850-16).

Any other actions discussed in this submittal represent intended or
planned actions by ComEd. They are described to the NRC for the NRC's
information and are not regulatory commitments.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact
Mr. Frank A. Spangenberg, I, Regulatory Assurance Manager, at
(815) 357-6761, extension 2383.

Respectfully,

CJe;rey A. Benjamin

Site Vice President
LaSalle County Station

Attachment: Licensee Event Report

cc:  Regional Administrator - NRC Region Il
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - LaSalle County Station
INPO - Records Center
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